Dress Rehearsal Information

We have a dress rehearsal for The Greatest Show only on the 9" and 10" December.
On the 9™ it is all the classes in the 11.00am show.

On the 10™ it is all the classes in the 4.00pm show.

The Dress rehearsal will start at 4.00pm each day and students need to be at the venue from
3.30pm or by 3.45pm at the latest.

Costumes are to be bought to the rehearsal but not worn.

The Dress Rehearsal each day will start with a technical run though to set the lighting and let
the students see how their item will fit on stage. This should be completed by 6.30pm. we
will stop for a short break to eat food and get students into their costumes. Make up is not
required for the dress rehearsal but will be required for the show.

We will then run the items with the costumes and lighting.

We will run all younger students’ items first and they will be allowed to leave once they have
finished their run through. We will notify parents on Facebook and Band when the different
classes are ready to be collected. The older students will then run through theirs and we
hope to be finished by 9.00pm

It is important for the students to bring food and water with them (no colored drinks or fizzy
drinks allowed) to keep them sustained for the evening. It is also advisable that they bring
things to do as there will be some waiting around (please no felts these are never good near
any costumes)

Students aged from 5 years to 12 years will be in our studios and moved to the regent when
their items are on. They will need to be signed in and out when you drop them off. We have
a lovely team of people that will be looking after them while they are in the studio.

Students from 13 years up will be located in the Regent as well as any Highland dancers,
these students will also need to be signed in and out at the back door of the Regent.

Concert Information — All Concerts

All students to arrive 1 hour before their show with hair and makeup done for their first
dance and all costumes. Please check into the same place you did for your dress rehearsal.
Preschool Show will all be located at the Regent so they will all need to be checked in at the
back of the Regent.

Now that we are operating in the Traffic Light System you can collect your child at interval,
and they can sit and watch the rest of the show if you wish. Any child over 3 must have a
ticket to be admitted to the auditorium. If you are going to be collecting your child at
interval, please advise this when you check them in and you will need to sign them out.
Please note that there will be a finale and if you would like your child to be involved in this,
they will need to remain backstage.

The shows will all be videoed and photographed, more information will follow about this.



